Hello 1L Students,

Welcome to U of T Law! The Law Bookstore will be open to serve you this fall. We have modified our
operations following public health guidelines.

Before your intensive course starts on August 24, you can purchase textbooks through our website.
Using the textbook tool on the Faculty of Law Textbook page, enter your course codes and build your
textbook list. You can purchase physical or digital editions of your texts (as these are available) and then
have physical texts shipped to you. For text shipments, please use the code LAWSHIP to receive free
shipping on your order. This free shipping offer runs from Aug 17 through Sept 30, 2020.

If an Emond casebook is required for any of your classes, there will be two digital versions of the text
available. You can choose between 1-year access or lifetime access to the book. Please read the
conditions of sale for these items carefully. Digital texts are available to access immediately after you
purchase them online.

Some first year sections have printed versions of course materials available for order. These are similar
to the course materials for Legal Methods that some of you have already purchased. PLEASE NOTE that
all professors have these materials posted on the course in Quercus. The printed versions are listed as
ALTERNATES for people who prefer them to the digital materials. Similarly, the McGill Guide (the style
guide for citations in Canadian Law) can be accessed digitally through the Library. You can choose to
purchase a print copy if you prefer. Please note that the McGill Guide, along with all printed course
materials are NON-RETURNABLE.

If you prefer to pick-up texts you order through the website, or to shop for texts in person, you can do
this now at the main U of T Bookstore, located at 214 College St. Law texts are available in the Great Hall
on the upper level of the Bookstore. The main Bookstore is open Mon-Fri 11 am — 5 pm. Masks are
required in the store. Please visit our website for other public health measures to follow when visiting
the U of T Bookstore.

After August 24, you can pick up online orders or shop for texts in person at the Law Bookstore, Mon-Fri
11 am — 3 pm. The Law Bookstore has limited space. Only 2 customers can be in the store at one time so
that everyone can maintain physical distancing. Masks are required in the Bookstore. Web order pick-
ups will be by appointment ONLY. Appointments can be made to access the bookstore outside of our
opening hours, but these appointments must be pre-arranged.

We are happy to offer Faculty of Law Merchandise, essential stationery items, combination locks, and a
small assortment of earphones and other tech necessities.

Please consider purchasing your required textbooks before the Labour Day weekend, either online or in
person. This will make life easier for you and the returning Law students when the term begins.

If you have questions, please contact me by email lawinfo@uoftbookstore.com.

Heather Weir

Manager, Faculty of Law Bookstore | lawinfo@uoftbookstore.com | 416.978.6906
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